
Giving thanks for his new leg

Prosthesis Project Nov. 28 – Dec. 3

December 2015

Nov. 28 – Dec 3. Gifts from The Thai Christian Foundation (TCF) through the Thai operating arm, Pan Rak (Sharing 
Love) Foundation (PRF) helped the Queen Mother’s Prosthesis Foundation give prostheses to 151 persons.

PRF arranged for 67 Karen, Karenni, and Shan landmine victims to come across the border in  Myanmar to Umphang 
City, Tak Province, Thailand. We had to pray them past all the police check points. We housed and fed them at the 
Border Police Station because one of our Umphang Church leaders serves there. PRF also helped the other patients by 
making donations to the Prosthesis Foundation and to Umphang Hospital.

(1) When this man received two new legs, he said he could not sleep all night. He had not walked in 7 years, only 
crawled. (2) Achan Eed, who helps Pan Rak in Pa-Oh and Shan evangelism in Chiang Mai, gives our bags containing 
blankets, toothbrushes, toothpaste, soap and multipurpose towels to the patients. (3) PRF team gives encouragment. (4) 
Nute (left) of the Prosthesis team helps a young Burmese woman whose leg was amputated because of cancer. She is a 
new believer too.

We held evangelism services at night, but only a few could 
attend because fittings were made at night. On the last night 
we were able to get the whole group together including 
many local young people. Allan’s message in Thai was 
translated into Karen, Burmese and Shan. We had not tried 
this before and there was a lot of laughter when Allan kept 
forgetting and starting another sentence before the last 
Shan translator finished. Still about 40 stood up to receive 
Christ. We took names to send back to Burma for follow-up. 
Some were local youth who already believed.
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Thank you for your prayers and support. 
Tax deductible gifts may be sent to:

Thai Christian Foundation  
D EPT. D8150
P. O. Box 650002
Dallas TX 75265-8150 

thaichristianfoundation.org  
Or:

The Head of the Prosthesis Foundation and the Head of Umphang 
Hospital (kneeling) present the first prosthesis Dec. 3rd. That day, 
H.R.H. Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn came to open the Prosthesis 
Center, and Allan and Joan made a gift to her charity on behalf of PRF.

In Nov. PRF brought a little Wa boy from Burma 
to get a cleft palate operation.

Dec. 5, Christmas in Pa-Oh construction camp

Nov. 25, Joan begins rehearsal for the Thammanikom Church 
Christmas play of Tolstoy’s “The Old Shoemaker.” Before After

Christmas

Nov.- Jan., Four Eubank grandchildren with volunteers at the 
FBR,  “White Monkey Camp” in Burma

Dec. 20,  8 baptisms in our Jordan Pool – 6 Wa, 
1 Shan and 1 Northern Thai

Dec. 19,  Wa Hostel students sing for their church 
Christmas party.

(1) Dec. 21, Nat and Sugar, our Pan Rak Fdn. President, receive medals of honor for promoting Polish culture all over the 
world through the music of Chopin and their help for the Embassy in Thailand. Their children stand with them. Through 
Sugar’s leading, the Polish Embassy also helps with schools in the Umphang area where we work

(2) Dec. 25, Grandchildren, Emma, Zoe, and Freeman with their families spent Christmas with us.

Please pray for our CCI Folk Drama Evangelism Tour along the Myanmar (Burma) border in 6 Karen villages and 
Umphang City Jan. 5 – 28, 2016
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